Press release Bure®pEquity

Changes in Bure's Nominating Committee  for the 2010 Annual
General Meeting

On October 19, 2009, Bure communicated that a Natimg Committee had been appointed.
This Nominating Committee represented at the tippg@imately 30 per cent of the votes.
Since then Bure has merged with Skanditek Indéswaitning AB and thereby changed the
shareholding in Bure. In order to adjust to the mswmer structure in Bure a new Nominating
Committee has been appointed. The new Nominatingr@ittee has been convened by Bjorn
Bjornsson, Chairman of the Board of Bure (previgu&trik Tigerschiold).

The following members have been appointed to BureNMominating Committee:

Dag Tigerschidld, representing the Tigerschiold farhy

UIf Stromsten, representing Catellas fonder

Peter Rudman, representing Nordeas fonder

Bjorn Bjornsson, Chairman of the Board in Bure Equity AB

The Nominating Committee has been appointed aaugitdi the instruction from the Annual
General Meeting in 2008. The members of the Normigad€ommittee together represent
32 per cent of the votes attached to all votingeshan the company.

The Annual General Meeting of Bure Equity AB wi# beld at 3:00 p.m. on April 28, 2010,
in Gothenburg.

The tasks and responsibilities of the Nominatingn@uottee are described on the website,
www.bure.seunder the heading "Investor Relations”, "Corp@@bvernance”.

Shareholders who wish to recommend candidatesoimimation can contact Bure’s
Nominating Committee via e-maihfo@bure.s€”To the Nominating Committee”), or by
mail to: Bure Equity AB, Att: Agneta Erneholm, Mass gata 8, SE-412 51 Gothenburg,
Sweden.

Gothenburg, February 16, 2010

Bure Equity AB (publ)

For further information, please contact:

Bjorn Bjérnsson, Chairman of the Board phone 8434 00 20
UIf Stromsten, Chairman of the Nominating Committee phone +46 8-614 25 00
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